
 

Grange Moor Primary School  

 

Uniform Policy – September 2023 
 

 

The School uniform is practical and allows children to participate in all activities without changing.  

The uniform with logo is available to buy at www.topclassschoolwear.co.uk  

 

• Red hoodie or zip-up hoodie with the school logo or a non-branded plain red hoodie. 

• Red round neck or polo top with the logo or a non-branded plain red t-shirt. 

• Black track pants, joggers, leggings, shorts or skorts with the logo or non-branded plain black versions. 

• Black trainers or pumps with supportive soles with no obvious branding. 

Your child is welcome to wear the style of track pants or joggers they are most comfortable in, provided they 

are plain black or have the logo. Shorts should be sports-style shorts with either the school logo or no obvious 

branding, ‘short’ shorts or hot pant-style shorts are not permitted to be worn. 

 

In addition to the active uniform, if Parents wish to dress their children in a more formal uniform on the days 

when their child does not have PE or outdoor learning, they can attend school wearing: 

• Red hoodie or zip-up hoodie with the school logo or a non-branded plain red hoodie. 

• Red or white plain polo shirt with or without the school logo. 

• Black skirt, pinafore dress or trousers. 

• Red and white gingham summer dress or black tailored shorts (summer term only). 

• Plain black school shoes. 

• Long hair must be tied back at all times; if children attend school with long hair that isn’t tied back, 

they will be given a hair bobble to tie it back for the remainder of the day. 

 

Please make sure that every item of clothing is named. 

Outdoor Learning 

Please make sure on the days your child has outdoor learning, they have appropriate footwear for the 

weather (wellies or walking style boots when it is wet and muddy); in the colder months, have a warm coat, 

hat, gloves etc. and in the summer months make sure you have applied sun cream prior to them coming to 

school and provide them with a sun hat.  

http://www.topclassschoolwear.co.uk/


Swimming kits 
 
Children will require a towel, a swim cap and swimwear, either a one-piece costume or trunks (not loose 
shorts). 
 
 
Jewellery 
 
The Governor's policy on wearing jewellery in school is in line with LEA policy and Government Health and 

Safety legislation. 

 

“Jewellery should not be worn in school.  This includes earrings and other body piercing such as belly button 

piercing.  Studs have been permitted but must be taken out for all PE, including swimming.” 
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